
Dear Fifth Grade Families,

Welcome to the new school year! It would be extremely helpful for you all to help keep everyone
safe in our learning environment as we transition into the new school year. The following items
would be greatly appreciated!

Please have all supplies in by September 30, 2024.
Personal Gmail 

Age has to be 13 years or older to be able to access all websites
2008 should be the youngest year you use to sign up   

iPad or Laptop
Students should bring their own chargers 

1 pair of headphones
12 marble composition notebooks, 100 pages, wide ruled 

(2 of each please: red, green, black, yellow, blue, purple)
1 pack of #2 pencils 
1 pack of colored pencils 
1 pack of erasers
1 protractor
8 plastic two pocket folders (blue, purple, green, yellow, orange, red, black, white)
1 pack of post-it notes (any color - 1 3/8 in x 1 7/8 in. size)
1 ruler
1 pack of Elmers glue/glue sticks                             
1 pair of scissors - for kids, 5" pointed tip
1 pack of disinfecting wipes (at least 75% alcohol)
1 bottle of hand sanitizer (at least 75% alcohol)
1 liquid hand soap 
1 pack of 8.5" x 11" copy paper

Supplies To Be Kept At Home:
One black and white composition notebook
Pencils
Ruler
Elmers Glue or Glue Stick                               
Scissor
Colored Pencils

Sincerely,
The Fifth Grade Team
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